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“Remember the Past, Embrace the Present and Secure the Future Together” 

To The MW Past Grand Masters, Grand Lodge Officers, Worshipful Masters, Past Masters, Wardens, 
and Brethren of the Subordinate Lodges of the MWPHGL of Ohio  

Greetings 

I hereby authorize the resumption of in-person meetings effective March 1st, 2022.  In-person meeting 
will resume with the following safeguards and restrictions:   

1. During any/all meetings, maintain appropriate social distance 
2. Meeting halls and Lodges must be sanitized 
3. Face -masks must be worn at all times upon entering any meeting. 
4. Hands should be washed/sanitized regularly  

As we resume in-person meetings, it is the responsibility of the individual and the group to adhere to 
these guidelines.  As the safety directives/ guidelines of the CDC and other health and Government 
officials change with more knowledge, so shell this Grand Lodge.   

Youth organization owing allegiance to the MWPHGL of Ohio shall resume in-person meeting under 
same guidelines and safety protocols. 

Worshipful Masters must inform their Deputy Grand Lecture if they are meeting in-person or by way of 
virtual meeting.

Directive - JRE 2022-1



Respectfully and Fraternally  

Jerry R. Ellerson 
Jerry R. Ellerson PM, #76  
65th Most Worshipful Grand Master 
MWPHGL of Ohio 


